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From Middle Master:  Andrew Crisp

6 September 2019
  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear parent,
3rd Year French trip to Paris - December 2019
 
The MFL department is delighted to be running a cultural trip to Paris at the end of the Michaelmas Term for 3rd Year pupils learning French.  The trip will take place from Friday 13 - Monday 16 December 2019.

We will be traveling by coach and either Ferry or Eurotunnel.  (Exact details will be given once we have made a firm booking).  The trip will offer a range of cultural experiences including a boat tour on the Seine, a visit to the Louvre and the Tuileries gardens, the Sacré Cœur basilica and a Christmas market.  In addition, we will spend a morning in the Cité des Sciences.  

All pupils will need a valid passport and in light of Brexit, they will need to have at least six months remaining on their passport and the passport must not be more than 10 years old.  Non-British or non-EU passport holders may also require a visa to travel.  However, this will be dependent on negotiations currently being undertaken by the British government. You will be informed by me if they are needed.

The cost of the trip will be approximately £450. The price includes 3 nights Full Board (breakfast, packed lunch and evening meal) with accommodation in a 2* hotel. The full balance of £450 will be added to your next school bill payable in January 2020.
 
Please note that by completing the online consent form you are committing to the total cost of this trip being added to your next bill. The School will proceed to make bookings and reservations to procure the best possible deal - mindful of the impending Brexit negotiations the school is taking all reasonable measures to limit the potential financial impact of fluctuations in the exchange rate. Nonetheless it is not possible to eliminate all the risk. To be fair to all parties, as a precaution, rather than include extra contingency provisions which may not be required, the School reserves the right to vary the trip price for any unpaid elements of the trip, if at the date of final payment there has been a significant change in the Euro/£ exchange rate but will communicate any increase well in advance.

There will be a parents’ information on Tuesday 26 November from 7pm to 8pm so please make a note of that date.

If you would like to sign up your son for this trip, please could you complete this form by Monday 23 September. However, we have already had a good number of parents expressing interest in this trip so we will offer places on a first come first served basis.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely


Andrew Crisp 
andrew.crisp@abingdon.org.uk
Teacher of French and German
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